Attn: NBEA Unit A Members
Re: Longevity

It has recently come to the attention of the NBEA that some Unit A Members have not received a Longevity payment in accordance with the Contract,
Appendix A Schedule B.

A Longevity payment is due any Unit A member who has
completed at least 10 full years on contract with NBPS.

This service does not have to be consecutive to be valid.

So, 

If you have documentation that you have 
completed 10 full years of service 
(a full year is at least 150 days)

And

Such service is exclusively in the Unit A Bargaining Unit

And

Have not received
 a
 longevity payment 
for any qualifying years of service,

Please send any and all documentation to Human Capital Services 
at New Bedford Public Schools 
by March 10, 2023. 

The Association recommends 
copying the NBEA on such communications as well at:

nbeducators@yahoo.com
